MR. & MRS. THOMAS W. TOLLAKSEN
2840 S. Root River Parkway

West Allis, WI 53227 RECEIVED
December 27, 2010 : JAN =4 72011
Paul M. Ziehler CLERKTREASURER
West Allis City Clerk
West Allis City Hall

7525 W. Greenfield Avenue
West Allis, WI

Re: Proposed Special Use Permit Application to Establish a CBRF, Adult
and Child Day Care and Classrooms at the Parkway School Building
Located at 2930 S. Root River Parkway

Dear Mr. Ziehler:

Please be advised that we have a prior commitment and thus cannot attend
the public hearing on the referenced proposed special use permit. For the
reasons set forth below, we strongly object to the proposal.

From the information provided at the informational meeting held at Parkway
School on December 6, 2010, it is clear that the proposed uses would create
a substantial increase in traffic in this residential neighborhood. Further,
since the proposal entails a twenty four hour per day, 365 day per year
operation of the facility, the intrusion into this residential neighborhood will
place a substantial burden on area residents.

By virtue of a copy of this letter to our alderpersons, we are advising them
of our views on this matter. We appreciate the opportunity to provide our
views to the Council before its consideration of this matter.
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